
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

   These past weeks have been busy setting 
up our home and learning about our new 
city. Unfortunately, our family has also dealt 
with quite a bit of sickness related to a 
parasitic infection, as well as asthma issues 
with Hudson. Thankfully, we are all doing 
much better as of the writing of this letter! In 
the midst of these challenges, we are 
grateful to have had several recent opportunities to serve. Jacob had the 
opportunity to help translate for a group of church leaders visiting from the 
U.S. that came to do a training workshop for some local seminary students and 
pastors. He was also able to fill in for a local national pastor that was out of 
town for several weeks. As we work to get settled in, it has been good to be 
able to help some local churches. 
   With our furlough coming up in about 7 months, we are praying about a 
place to serve while we finish the visa renewal process. Please pray with us that 
God’s leading will be clear as to where He would have us minister for these 
next several months. We are also beginning to search for where God would 
have us to plant a future church.  We know that God has a community of 
people ready and waiting to hear the gospel, and we are praying for God’s 
leading on where to begin a new church plant when we return from 
furlough. 
   As we have mentioned in previous updates, mine, and Shera’s visas, that  
will enable us to acquire permanent residency, are due for renewal at the 
end of the year. We have already started the process of gathering the 
necessary paperwork and are scheduled to submit everything next week! If 
all goes well, we should be approved by around the end of the year, and 
then we can begin working on our children’s visas.  
Your servants for Christ’s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 

	

Prayer Requests 

• God’s leading in 
assisting a local 
church 

• Visa Renewals 

 

Praises 

• Ministry 
opportunities 

• Improved health 
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